
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The Arkansas Department of Health will hold a public hearing at 10:00 a.m. on January 16, 2019 

in Room #2512 of the Department of Health building at 4815 West Markham, Little Rock, 

Arkansas, to allow interested persons to comment on the proposed amendment of the following 

rules: 

 Rules and Regulations Pertaining to the List of Controlled Substances in Arkansas.  

 

Copies of the proposed Rules and Regulations are available at www.healthy.arkansas.gov and at 

Pharmacy Services, Room #357, 3rd Floor South, at the Department of Health. 

 

The public may submit written comments no later than 4:30 p.m. on January 16, 2019.  

Comments may be sent by email to shane.david@arkansas.gov or by mail to Shane David, 

Pharm.D, Pharmacy Services Section, Arkansas Department of Health, 4815 West Markham 

Street, Slot #25, Little Rock, Arkansas, 72205. 
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